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Early years business support sessions: 10 June and 7 July 2025

19 Mar 2025

We wanted to highlight that we will be repeating the business support sessions that were held for providers last year.

The sessions are designed to support and guide schools in preparation for the 30-hour offer in September 2025.

They will cover essential topics such as business health checks, budgeting, and future planning.

Audience

These sessions are for school leaders, managers and colleagues directly involved with Early Years funding only.

Book your place

Sessions take place at the EEC from 1 -4pm. Book via the CPD online links below:

Early years business support session: Tuesday 10 June 2025

Early years business support session: Monday 7 July 2025

Further information

For any questions or suggestions regarding the session content, please contact Leah Forgacz-Cooper, early years project manager, directly at 
forgaczcooperl@ealing.gov.uk.
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